



Shan Morgan Assistant Head of Lower School and Teacher of Year 4 01691 626511

Email: shan.morgan@ellesmere.com

25<sup>th</sup> March 2022

Dear Parent,

On Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> March 2022 the Year 7 and Year 8 pupils will be taking part in conservation activities as part of their on-going John Muir Award.

Please can you ensure that pupils have their school tracksuit and some wet weather clothing, or at least waterproof coat and trainers for the activities, in case of inclement weather.

Yours sincerely,

S E Morgan

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com